
 
 

 

A resolution of 

the Minnesota Mississippi River Parkway Commission 

 

 

 WHEREAS, Mark Anderson has resigned his position as At-Large Member of the 

Minnesota Mississippi River Parkway Commission; and 

 

 WHEREAS, Mark Anderson has been a member of the Commission since 2011 and has 

served as Secretary/Treasurer; and 

 

 WHEREAS, Mark Anderson has provided dedicated service and insightful advice 

drawing on his many years of scenic byway experience; and 

 

 WHEREAS, the consistent presence and thoughtfulness of Mark Anderson have made a 

lasting impression on the Commission, NOW, THEREFORE, 

 

 BE IT RESOLVED that the Minnesota Mississippi River Parkway Commission, and 

each member of the Commission, express sincere appreciation to Mark Anderson for his 

contributions to the Commission and Great River Road,  and for his invaluable insight, guidance, 

and support. 

 

 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that this resolution be inscribed on a certificate duly 

authenticated by the members of the Minnesota Mississippi River Parkway Commission, and 

presented to Mark Anderson as evidence of the high regard and gratitude of the Minnesota 

Mississippi River Parkway Commission and its members. 

 

By Unanimous Action of the Minnesota Mississippi River Parkway Commission 

 

 

_________________________________ 

Representative Sheldon Johnson 

Chair 

 

August 11, 2016 

 

 


